
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
14th October 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer   

 

Opening Times Amendment 
 
From September 2020, we trialed our new opening and closing times for Bee 
Hive opening at 7.15am and closing at 6pm.   

 
After serious consideration and monitoring of the usage during these new 

times, it appears that attendance during these additional times has been very 
low. 
 

Therefore from Monday 2nd November 2020, Bee Hive will not open until 
7.30am and will close at 5.45pm.  

 
Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs L Hunter 

Head Teacher   

The Bee Hive 

Cookridge Primary School 

Tinshill Drive 
Leeds 

LS16 7DH 
Headteacher, Mrs L Hunter 
Tel 0113 3862500      Email: info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk 


